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December 1, 2022  
 
Dear Friends of PLLL,   

The success of the Little League experience is made possible by our amazing volunteers and our 
incredibly generous sponsors.  Sponsorship opportunities are now open for the 2023 season 
with pricing to fit all budgets.  If you, a friend, or a neighbor have a company/brand that would 
like to be promoted - please click or share THIS LINK to see what opportunities are available  

or contact: sponsorship@pointlomalittleleague.com   

Little League has an incredibly positive impact on children in our community and we could not 
do it without the support of families, businesses and organizations like yours.  Your support, via 
sponsorship, will go directly to providing scholarships, offsetting annual costs of uniforms, 
equipment, league fees, field maintenance, developmental clinics and much more.   Now, more 
than ever, Little League baseball has the capacity to have an even greater impact on kids by 
getting them outside in a safe and compliant way.   

We’ve made it easier than ever to manage the sponsorship process.  Upon selection of the 
sponsorship level that best fits your needs, you will receive a digital invoice and the ability to 
pay directly (or send us a check).  We’ll also reach out to make sure we have all the necessary 
items to highlight your business (ie. Artwork).    

Your support is immeasurable, and we thank you for helping to make our league a magical 
experience for all involved. 

Sincerely,   

Lucas Murdock & Melissa Hernholm Danzo 
Sponsorship Coordinators 
sponsorship@pointlomalittleleague.com 
 
Jason Shelby 
President 
president@pointlomalittleleague.com 
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